

林大輝中學 Lam Tai Fai College

地址:香港新界沙田銀城街25號

Address: 25 Ngan Shing Street, Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong

參考編號:LTFC/1819/GN-035B

親愛的六年級班主任老師:

二零一九年至二零二零年度之中一入學申請

林大輝中學為一所直資英文中學,創立於二零零四年。本校於二零一九年至二零二零年度之中一入學申請將於二零一八年十一月十七日開始接受報名。

為了讓教育同工、家長及學生們深入了解本校,<u>本校將舉行學校資訊日,有關</u> 資料如下:

日期: 二零一八年十一月十七日(星期六)

時間: 下午一時正至五時正

(簡介會將於下午二時三十分於本校禮堂舉行)

本校將於該簡介會中分別介紹學校的辦學宗旨、課程特色及直資學校入學申請事宜。資訊日當日設有小小教室*、校舍參觀、學生表演、藝術展覽、美術及設計工作坊、運動示範、資訊科技工作坊、英語及普通話攤位遊戲等。現特函誠邀 閣下親臨指導,歡迎自由參加。如 貴校教師、家長或學生欲更深入了解本校,本校可另安排日期為 貴校舉辦校園導覽。

隨函附上資訊日的海報,煩請 閣下將有關海報張貼及發放相關資料給同學。

如欲更深入認識本校,可瀏覽本校網頁<u>http://www.ltfc.edu.hk</u>。

如有垂詢,歡迎致電 2786 1990 與公共關係組杜佩賢老師聯絡。祝願 貴校學生能選上有助發展潛能的中學,以期有愉快並成功的學習經歷,閃耀人生光彩!

敬祝

鈞安!

校長了中人的

謹啟

*「**小小教室**」供現屆小六同學體驗本校上課情況,有興趣者可於以下網址參閱有關詳情及報名:

http://www.ltfc.edu.hk/miniclassroom



林大輝中學

Lam Tai Fai College

地址:香港新界沙田銀城街25號

Address: 25 Ngan Shing Street, Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong

Our Ref: LTFC/1819/GN-035B

19th October 2018

Class Teachers of P.6

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: S1 Admission for 2019-2020

Lam Tai Fai College, established in 2004, is an EMI school under the Direct Subsidy Scheme. Our school's Secondary One Admission for the academic year 2019-2020 will be open for applications from 17th November 2018 onwards.

To familiarize teachers, parents and students with our school, <u>a School Information Day</u> will be held and the details are as follows:

Date:

17th November 2018 (Sat)

Time:

1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

(Information Session to be held at 2:30 p.m. in our School Hall)

On that day, information about our school mission, innovative curriculum and admission procedures will be disseminated. A wide repertoire of programmes including Mini Classrooms*, Campus Tour, Student Performances, Art Exhibition, Art and Design Workshop, Sports Demonstrations, IT Workshop, English and Putonghua Game Stalls will be organized. All are welcome. A school tour can be arranged for your teachers, parents or students who wish to have a more thorough understanding of our school on your preferred date(s).

Enclosed with this letter are the posters of the Information Day. We highly appreciate your support and assistance by posting and distributing our school materials to your students.

For further information, please visit our website at http://www.ltfc.edu.hk.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. To Pui Yin (Public Relations Unit) at 2786 1990. We wish your students an enjoyable and successful learning experience and a bright future by getting into secondary schools which can help develop their potential!

Yours faithfully,

am kat Lu Princinal

*Note: "Mini Classrooms" will be open for current Primary Six students to experience the interactive lessons with our teachers. For details and online registration, please visit http://www.ltfc.edu.hk/miniclassroom.

Encl